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4th Grade Math: Students continue to 
study the relationship between fractions 
and decimals. Students are learning how 
to convert decimals into fraction form 
and vice versa. Students are working 
hard in Math and are 2 tallies away from 
a classroom math reward. I continue to 
encourage students to work on IXL 
“recommendations" when they are able to 
at home. 

Reading: Students are working together 
in small groups on reading 
comprehension strategies. Together, we 
continue to read small passages and 
answer questions that lead to student 
reflection and meaningful conversations.  

Science/Social Studies: We continue to 
learn about sound and how it works. 
Students participated in both outdoor 
and indoor experiments related to animal 
and human sounds.  

Writing: Students completed their rough 
drafts and peer editing for their 
informational papers. Final Drafts will be 
completed in class next week. Students 
also continue to learn cursive in their 
handwriting books.  

Our Learning

Change for Change
 *We need your extra change… 
please no dollar bills, change only. 
Click on the links to find out more 
Change for Change 

Change for Change Infographic 

* The Conference sign up link went 
out via email. Please sign up if you 
have not done so already. The 
book fair will be at PCCS during 
this time as well. I look forward to 
seeing you soon! 

*  Tues. 11/19 Farm To Table 
* Mon. 11/26 Early Release-Conferences 
* Tues. 11/26 Early Release-Conferences 
* Wed. 11/27- Fri. 11/29 No School  
*

Conference Sign Ups

Future Dates

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bl6YXx-mHTNunp_ls2Mu2ylFKVHyJBuV59nBT-cCcao/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BwEKfBVDUF41SmtNYXBfeUJrVm52MWFlY3ZGdjFnMXc5QkNR/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bl6YXx-mHTNunp_ls2Mu2ylFKVHyJBuV59nBT-cCcao/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BwEKfBVDUF41SmtNYXBfeUJrVm52MWFlY3ZGdjFnMXc5QkNR/view?usp=sharing

